
Dear Wilma -                                  7 February 1994

It was very nice to visit with you when you were kind 

enough to come to Phx. to speak at the W .C .C .D . on Jan 26. 

Travis said he sent Gina a Christmas card but didn't 

hear back from her. Please tell her we all said hello and good luck 
in her studies. I have enclosed the crystal paper weight from the 

YW CA Gala held in Phoenix on 2/5. Folks were disappointed 

you couldn't attend - I explained you were working very hard to insure 

that Indians would receive  the same - if not improved - 

level of health care they now receive. It was a very  im pressive 

affair - a band, food, T.V. Please let 

me know if I can help you in any way. You 

make me proud to be a member of 

the Cherokee Nation. (H) 602-997-8729     

                                       Sincerely (W ) 602-640-2140 
                                               K itty R ogers


